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NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/MONDAY, 01 FEBRUARY, 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

As we draw nearer to the close of the Academic Session – 2020-21 I would like to express 

my heartfelt gratitude and words of appreciation to all of you for your unstinting support 

to the school. You have been very supportive with all our initiatives of the school such as 

smooth conduct of the online classes, organisation of various online competitions, 

generous cooperation and collaboration with the teachers to help them teach our 

children well and with the timely payment of fees. 

Now I would like to bring to your attention that some of you have paid the fees on time as 

per the fees for the academic session – 2020-21 and I would like to thank you for it. 

However, due to the Court Order the fees had been further reduced and by then you had 

already paid fees as per the first one. Hence, some of you have paid extra. Those of you 

who have paid extra and want the refund of it are requested to download the FEES 

ADJUSTMENT FORM – 2020-21 from the school website and fill in carefully the precise 

amount of refund along with the supportive fee payment receipts. 

Kindly submit the FEES ADJUSTMENT FORM to the school office on 08, 09 & 10 

February, 2021 from 10.00 am to 12.00 noon. 

Due to the reduction in fees the school is financially not in a comfortable position to pay 

the staff and continue the development works of the school from the fees collected as per 

the re- reduced fees. Therefore, you are exhorted to contribute the extra fees to the 

school if you wish so but it would not be carried forward to the next academic session. 

Moreover, if you wish to contribute it kindly do it in writing stating that you are doing it 

freely.  

Thanking you and looking forward to your generous cooperation and support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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